
Pilon, Janet

Subject: condos at 310 trances

From: Kevin Dali
Sent: May 21, 2019 11:06 AM
To: Ann Elliott; clerk(S)hamilton.ca
Subject: Re: condos at 310 trances

We are very disappointed that a project of t is magnitude is going forth without the vote of the entire city council, and that it seems to
be a done deal. This will greatly negatively influence the quality of life of the surrounding neighbourhood.
Lynn and Kevin Dali
103-301 Frances Ave.

Sent from my LG Mobile

Original message 
From: Ann Elliott
Date: Mon, May 20, 2019 6:44 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;
Cc:
Subject: We Need Your Help

HI All:

Hi All:

This request has come from the group that is against the condos across the street.

As noted below, we would like you to send an e-mail to the clerk at city hall @1 clerk(5>hamilton.ca. A
suggested communication is outlined below.

Many thanks,

Ann

If you feel this application should not be a "back room" deal, please write a quickemail
to clerk@hamilton.ca before Tuesday at noon. Just a  uick email stating somethin  alon  the lines of:

"Dear Honourable Mayor & Council, Please take back your dele ated authority for Site Plan Control /
Approval on the application for 310 Frances. As per the Plannin  Act,  ou have carria e and in the best
interest of all citizens, it is incumbent upon you that approval for a build of this massive scale rests with all

i

City of Hamilton elected representatives"

5.12 (aj)


